
Bethlehem Christian School
3100 Hecktown Road
Bethlehem PA 18020

Important Dates

BCS Annual Auction - Friday, 
May 3rd, 2013

BCS Night at the Iron Pigs - 
Saturday, May 18th, 2013

Eighth Grade Graduation - 
Monday, June 10th, 2013

Summer Program Starting - 
June 17th - August 16th, 2013

B C S  N E W S 
E D U C A T I O N  W I T H  A  H I G H E R  P U R P O S E

On March 8, 2013, the Crown Jewel 
set sail on her maiden voyage from 
Cherryville, PA. Boarding at 6:15PM 
and then departing at 6:30PM, the 
Crown Jewel began her cruise, the 
“Global Tour” with ports of call in Asia, 

India, Europe, North America, and 
Africa before returning to her point of 
origin.  Captain O’Brien was at the 
helm for the journey as Chief Officers 
Trumbore, Reinhard, Lee, and Rumble 
provided guests with their own 
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Lauren Lee is an alumni of Bethlehem Christian School!



opportunities for special excursions 
of their own.  Entertainment 
Director Mrs. Arrington treated the 
passengers to a wonderful Musical 
Presentation in the Royal Theater 
located in the heart of the cruise 
ship.  CEO Timothy Wilkins was 

present for the voyage as well, 
calling on passengers as they enjoyed 
the full continental buffet in the 
main dining room.  

At each of the ports of call, 
passengers were greeted by Customs 
Agents ready to stamp the 
passengers’ travel documents, 
allowing them in to see the 
marvelous works of art.  

In Asia and 
India, some 
of the 
opportunities that the travelers 
experienced were Indian henna hands, 
Japanese cherry blossoms, Indian Ranfoli 
designs, and Origami swans.  
Passengers who took entry in Europe saw 
Irish Celtic crosses, Monet’s water lilies, 
Dega’s ballerinas, and Venetian masks, to 
name a few.  Setting foot in North 
America, some of the artwork viewed was 

Mexican bark paintings, Aztec masks, and Haitian crosses.  
Those passengers who entered Africa were treated to, among 
other things, Egyptian sarcophagus cats, Kenyan safari, and 
Zambian animal batiks. 

As the mighty ship returned to port and it’s horn let out its 
last blast, the sun had set on a wonderful and fantastic journey on 
the Crown Jewel, one that will not be soon forgotten.

Ebenezer Campus Open House
What a joy it was to gather together 
Friday, March 22nd to celebrate what 
the Lord has done at Bethlehem 
Christian School.  Our annual Open 
House/Science/Art Fair was held on 
that date.  All who attended saw a 
sample of what BCS is all about – 

spiritually, academically, and artistically.  During the program 
in the sanctuary we heard from 
the hearts of the children as they 
ministered in song under the 
direction of Mrs. Arrington.  
The art projects on display in the 
gym were amazing.  The 
classrooms were buzzing with 
excitement as families traveled 
from class to class viewing the 
science projects.  From start to finish it was a delightful 
evening. 

On the Ebenezer campus 8 
students have accepted Christ as 
their Savior since the beginning 
of the school year.   We rejoice 
in the work of the Holy Spirit 
and pray He continues to move 
in the hearts of all who attend 
BCS.

EBENEZER NEWS AND NOTES CALVARY NEWS AND NOTES

Spiritual Emphasis Week at Calvary
What an exciting time to be 

on the Calvary Campus!  Our 
Spiritual Emphasis Week was 
focused on the Kingdom of God--
who our King is, who we are in 
Him, what the kingdom is, and our 
contribution to the kingdom.  
Not only did we welcome excellent 
speakers to our campus, but our 
theme was further enhanced 
through activities and 
opportunities for our students to 
share life application with their 
peers.  Additionally, BCS alumni 
and current students of LVCHS 
prepared and presented a time of 
worship for our students.



After much prayer, planning and hard work, 
over 170 ladies gathered at our Calvary 
campus for a day of relaxation, pampering 
and fellowship.
The ladies enjoyed a delicious brunch 
prepared by Chef Bernie Baido of the 
Gander Room.  In addition, there was a 
childrens’ and ladies’ fashion show hosted by 
Gymboree, White House/Black Market and J 
Jill.  Thanks to all vendors present with a 
variety of merchandise, Christmas

City Studio, Rita Tsamoutalidis, Tracie Meier, and 
Panache offering salon services, and Susie Amidon’s Monet 
art class. Thanks also to all donors who helped to make our 
silent auction a success.

Heartfelt thanks to Calvary Baptist Church for hosting 
this event, to the kitchen crew for their hard work, and to 
each volunteer on the committee who gave of their talents, 
abilities and time to help make this event successful.  All 
praise and glory to our Lord Jesus who is 
with us and made this event possible.

PRESCHOOL NEWS AND NOTES

Pre-K’s favorite day of the week is 
Wednesday. What a privilege we have at 
BCS to be able to meet our friends at 
chapel and worship God in the middle of 
our morning. We love joining the boys and 
girls at chapel.  What a joy it is to see the 
Pre-K get excited about 
going to chapel.  They 
are learning the songs 
and we just love to hear 
them singing their hearts 
out even later in the day 
while they are playing.  
Most importantly they 
are hiding God’s word in their heart at an 
early age so they will be equipped to tell 
their friends about God’s amazing love.

The preschoolers 
had a fabulous time 
spending a week on 
the letter “P”.  
They had a picnic 
and they all 
brought a food that 
started with the 
letter P.  The best 

part of the week was when they got to 
wear their pajamas to school.  Don’t you 
wish everyday was “P” day and you could 
wear your pajamas to school?  They are 
all growing and learning so much this year.

The Bethel campus had a career day.  
What do you want to be 
when you grow up?  Do 
you remember someone 
asking you that question?  
The students got to try all 
different stations that were 
set up like a profession.  
Some were doctors, 

veterinarians, cooks, builders, mail carriers 
and of course, teachers.  God is doing 
amazing things at our Bethel campus.  
We are finishing up our 2nd year and can’t 
wait to see what He has in store for us.

LADIES DAY OUT 2013

What a true blessing it has been for both Mrs. 
Longenberger (4th grade) and myself, Mrs. Meier (2nd grade) 
to have Miss Lauren Lee first in class as a student here at 
BCS, and now as a student teacher.  The Lee family moved 
to Canada a few years back, but when Lauren was 
contemplating where to do her student teaching she wanted 
to come back to BCS.  She still has family here that she is 
staying with.

Lauren has done an excellent job in bringing her young 
enthusiastic teaching style to our students.  A highlight for 
the 2nd graders was the Canadian Day that Miss Lee planned.  
They got to experience songs, traditions, pictures and food 
from Canada.

I feel humbled and honored that Lauren would want to 
come back and do her student teaching here, but I think it 
speaks highly of our love for the Lord and high academic 
standards that Lauren would choose BCS.

We wish Lauren the best as she graduates this May from 
Kingswood University.  God Bless You Miss Lee! 

FROM STUDENT TO STUDENT TEACHER



Bethlehem Christian School • 3100 Hecktown Road • Bethlehem • PA • 18020 • 610-868-6020 - 
bcsauction@bethlehemchristianschool.org

AUCTION AND DINNER

AUCTION ITEM DONATION

CONTACT PERSON ______________________________

Item(s) being donated: _____________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

Approximate retail Value: $ __________
Item will be ___ delivered  ___ mailed
___ picked up by BCS
It is helpful if  donations could be received by April 1st

CORPORATE SPONSOR LEVELS

___ GOLD  - $1,000              ___ SILVER  - $500

___ BRONZE - $250            ___ FRIEND - $100

CONTACT INFORMATION

NAME ______________________________________________

Company __________________________________

Street _____________________________________

City ______________________________________

Phone ____________________________________

Email _________________________________

THIS YEAR PROMISES TO TOP ALL 

OTHERS WITH NEW ITEMS AND 

EXPERIENCES 

CALL FOR TICKETS TODAY
TELEPHONE610-868-6020 FACSIMILE610-868-6939

Come and Bid on our Incredible Desserts! Taste our Amazing appetizers!

Bethlehem Christian School Annual

(8)tickets to the event
(4)golf  passes

(4)tickets to the event

Sponsors will be publicly recognized in event 
promotional material and on our school website.

TICKET INFORMATION
Please send me the following # of  tickets:
___ Adult at $30.00 each
___ Sorry, I am unable to attend.  Enclosed find 
my tax deductible gift of  $_____ to support 
Bethlehem Christian School

Return Completed form and payment to:

(4) tickets to the event

Green Pond Country Club 
Friday, May 3rd, 2013
5:30 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

Green Pond Country Club is located at
3604 Farmersville Road, Bethlehem PA 18020


